
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF PLYMOUTH BOARD
PUBLIC NOTICE 

DRAFT PLAN AVAILABLE AND PUBLIC HEARING
JOINT PLYMOUTH COMMUNITY PARKS AND RECREATION MASTER PLAN 2018-2022 

Notice is hereby given to any and all interested parties that a public hearing will be held by the Plymouth Township Board on
May 8, 2018 at 7:00 pm at Township Hall, located at 9955 N. Haggerty Rd. The public hearing is being held to receive com-
ments on a draft Joint Plymouth Community Parks and Recreation Five-Year Master Plan (2018-2022). While the City and
Township are individual units of government, and maintain separate control of their land, facilities and budgets, collaborative
planning can allow for better coordinated and more efficient systems. The draft plan reflects the Township's priorities for the next
five years and, once adopted, will serve as a guide for Township staff and Township Board. The draft Master Plan will be avail-
able for public review beginning April 5, 2018 on the Township website at www.plymouthtwp.org, and at Township Hall, 9955
N. Haggerty Rd, during regular business hours.  

All interested persons attending the hearing will be given an opportunity to be heard in respect to this matter. If you cannot attend
this meeting, you may submit comments to the attention of Kurt Heise, Township Supervisor at kheise@plymouthtwp.org or
734.453.3840.

Jerry Vorva, Clerk 
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